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 The Plainfield Police Department is seeking the 
assistance of the news media and public with the 
recent theft in our community. 
 
On Friday/Saturday (Sept 24/25th) a five foot 
wooden carved bear valued at approximately $ 
750.00 was stolen from the entrance to a driveway in 
Plainfield. 
 
The solid wood carved bear is approximately 5 feet 
in height and weighs about 300 lbs.  The bear was 
stolen from the driveway entrance of 89 Ledge 
Drive, Plainfield.  Neighbors report seeing a tan 
sedan with three young males cruising up and down 
the roadway in the area at the time of the theft. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this event, 
please contact the Plainfield Police Department at 
603-469-3344. 
 
Paul M. Roberts, Chief of Police 



 


